
I hope that everyone is continuing to
have a great summer and are doing well! I
hope you guys are continuing to try new
things. Do not forget to continue to serve

your community this summer!
International Convention is currently in

full effect! 

October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent
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Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended
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Youth Opportunities fund 
The Youth Opportunities fund provides clubs
in good standing (clubs with yearly dues paid

before application) the ability to apply for
support for service projects. If you have any

questions regarding the fund more information
can be found on the Official Key Club website
at ktkey.org. I am always more than happy to

answer any questions!



Fall Rally
This fall rally we will be going to

Dollywood! This is a good opportunity
to meet new people as well as enjoy what

you love...KEY CLUB. This will be a
amazing experience and something that
you do not want to miss out on, so be on

the lookout for more information. 



Club Contacts

I hope everyone continues to enjoy their
summer. I would love for you all to share some
of the amazing, community  service activities
you have done over the summer. I would also

love to hear from you guys on some of the things
that you are excited for the upcoming school

year! Do not be afraid to reach out!!
 

I still encourage everyone to provide me
with new club officers and advisors

contact information. I want to be the
best that I can be as Lieutenant

Governor and having contacts will aid
me in doing so. I plan on organizing a

Divisional meeting and would love to be
able to contact everyone so I highly
encourage you all to send contact

information! 


